
From: Patricia Davies
To: Emily Gluckin
Subject: Mc Nett flats rezone
Date: Monday, February 1, 2021 10:45:08 AM

As a resident of Flynn Ranch, 2587 Freedom Loop, I am severely opposed to rezoning this land- to enable the
developer to maximize numbers of Residents, by building 3 story appartments!!! To increase density to that extent,
from single family dwellings ,should be done in the next phase!!
At the very least, if this should pass,
The developer should be MADE TO INSTALL AT LEAST 20 ft tall trees to protect residents to the south from
looking at these proposed new structures!
Patricia Davies
Edppd@cox.net
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